
Bovine TB: Direction on licensing of
badger control operations in
Derbyshire

A Direction not to grant any badger culling licences for disease control
purposes in Derbyshire. This applies between 6 September 2019 and 1 May 2020.

This Direction is from the Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural
Affairs to Natural England.
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